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RE: Support for SB 916 

 

To the Senate Committee On Labor and Business, 

 

I’m an ICU pharmacist and I watch the nurses work so hard day in and day out. I 

have the utmost respect for them. They’re constantly short staffed, they work extra 

hours to keep the ICU going, they never complain, nothing is ever too much to ask of 

them.. They’re passionate, caring, brilliant human beings.  

 

I can’t imagine the hardship this is creating financially on each one of them. It’s now 

been 4 weeks since the strike began with no end date in sight. They need to be 

compensated fairly and hopefully the state can show their appreciation for them by 

helping out with unemployment. 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support. 

Anonymous Pharmacist 


